MALLAIG & DISTRICT SENIOR CITIZENS CLUB
Box 136
Mallaig, AB TOA 3B0 2K o

St. Paul County
5015-49 Avenue
St. Paul, AB
TOA 3A4

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen;

This letter is an application for a Travel Grant. We have been informed that we should
make this application if we used the funds we had received for traveling. In the past year,
2011, we used the funds for 1 bus trip to Elk Point for the Dinner Theatre in March.

We have also rented a bus this year for the Dinner Theatre in Elk Point and hope to rent a
bus for some more trips. Usually 30 to 40 people (seniors) from our area take part. We
are hopeful that you would be able to supply us with a Travel Grant again, as we have no
funding left in our Travel account, in fact our general account had to be used for the
Dinner Theatre.

We respectfully present this letter in hopes that you will continue with the Travel Grant.

Sincerely
Nor%a Gardipee
A S P &

‘Secretary
December 11, 2012
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